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The examination regulations for the consecutive Master's degree program in Textile 

Machinery and Textile High Performance Materials Technology dated May 24, 2022 (Official 

Announcements of the TU Dresden No. 4/2022 dated June 3, 2022, p. 85) are to be corrected as 

follows:  

 

The following sentences are to be added in front of the wording of § 24 paragraph 1: "For the 

module examinations, study achievements may be required as preliminary examination 

achievements. Their number, type and design shall be regulated in the module descriptions, and 

the number of repetition options may also be limited." 
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